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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Examination of Fareham Local Plan Part 3: The Welborne Plan 
Notice of Examination Hearing Sessions  
 
In accordance with Regulation 24 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012, Fareham Borough Council is notifying you that the 
Independent Examination Hearing Sessions on the Welborne Plan will commence at 
10am on Tuesday 14th October 2014.  The Hearing Sessions are scheduled to last 
until Thursday 23rd October 2014. 
 
All hearing sessions will take place in the Council Chamber at Fareham Borough 
Council Civic Offices, Civic Way, Fareham, PO14 9SA.  For a location map, please visit: 
www.fareham.gov.uk/leisure/tourism/getting_here/whereweare.aspx. 
 
Mr David Hogger BA MSc MRTPI MCIHT has been appointed as the independent 
Inspector to undertake the examination of the Welborne Plan.  
 
Any queries regarding the examination and/or the hearing sessions should be directed 
to the Programme Officer, Mrs Claire Jones-Hughes at bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com or 
on 01273 381518. 
 
Further background details of the Examination can be viewed on the Council’s website 
via: http://www.fareham.gov.uk/planning/new_community/welbornesubmission.aspx. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Richard Jolley  
Director of Planning and Development 

 
 
  

Contact: Planning Strategy  

Tel.: 01329 236100 

Email: planningpolicy@fareham.gov.uk 

Date: 04 August 2014  

Director of Planning and Development  
Richard Jolley  
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